
WASHINGTON PLANNING BOARD 
Town Center Vision Subcommittee – Working Meeting Minutes 

March 4, 2020 
 

Members Present:  Lolly Gilbert, Ron Jager, Kevin Provencher and Nan Schwartz  
Public attending: Noah Chidester 

Gilbert opened the meeting at 9:20AM. 

1. Parking/Access issues – Chidester brought copies of his updated sketch plan for the area 
around the Town buildings. We discussed the 6-foot wide walkway/stairway and Jager felt it 
should be flared at the base and top ends. Noah will alter the sketch. We decided to indicate a 
picnic table behind the School House. Chidester will indicate the retaining wall and some 
lighting for the parking area and walkway. Andrew Hatch will speak at Town Meeting and draw 
people’s attention to the sketch and ask for comments. He will also let people know we will hold 
a public planning session sometime next summer to get ideas and opinions from the community. 
We will put out a box at Town Meeting with slips for comments. 
 
2. Town Pound – No discussion. 
 
3. Walking Tour – Schwartz she and Gilbert are working with Gwen Gaskell and others on the 
historic walking tour. They are working on a booklet to give the history of the buildings and sites 
on the tour. 

4. Grant from USDA – Schwartz said she is working on the grant but isn’t sure it can be done in 
time for the grant deadline. Gilbert offered her help.  
 
5. Other Issues – None at this time. 
 
Adjourned at 10:00AM 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Nan Schwartz  
Planning Board Secretary 

 

 


